
 

 
 
 
Below is your Monday update for the week of September 14, 2020. 
 
Daily Student Health Screener 
As a reminder, all students who are on campus during any part of the school day are required to 
complete a daily student health screener before arriving on campus. The link is texted to all 
parents/guardians each morning at approximately 7 am. If you are not receiving the text, please 
contact the front office of your child’s school building or visit our website to complete the daily 
screener: ​http://nvps.net/returntoschool​/. Please note that the form needs to be completed for 
EACH student in the family that attends Northview Public Schools. 
 
Fitness Center and Aquatic Center 
The Governor's Executive Order 2020-176, along with guidelines from the MSHAA, permit 
organized athletics, including youth sports, to resume play. We are thrilled with this update and 
are working closely with our coaches to finalize schedules. For more information on fall youth 
sports opportunities, please contact Tim Felix (​tfelix@nvps.net​) or Pat Marsman 
(​pmarsman@nvps.net​). 
 
Executive Order 2020-176 also permits the opening of indoor fitness centers and pools, with 
restrictions. At this time, Northview's pool and fitness center will remain closed to the general 
public. Our primary focus is getting our school and youth sports athletics programs running 
safely and in accordance with state guidelines. We will open our facilities to the larger 
community when we can do so safely.  
 
District Technology Support 
If you have a district-issued chromebook and are having technical difficulties (audio/sound, etc), 
our technology department is here to help. You can receive technology support by contacting our 
technology department at: ​techsupport@nvps.net​. 
 
If your chromebook is broken or you are missing an accessory (charger, etc.), please contact your 
student’s building office. There are replacement devices available in every building.  
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District Canvas Support 
If you are having trouble accessing Canvas, or have a question about Canvas, please contact our 
Canvas Help Desk at: ​(616) 425-9236. 
 
Northview Virtual Update 
 Linked ​HERE​ is this week’s edition of our Northview Virtual newsletter. Please review this 
document for information and updates that are unique to our Northview Virtual learners. 
 
A Message from School Resource Officer (SRO) 
Please click ​HERE​ to view a special welcome from Northview SRO Deputy Mike Allen. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Scott Korpak 
Superintendent 
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